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HON. AMADO 1. ESPINO, 111
Governor

NOTICE TO PROCEED
13 June 2017

MR. MARIO G. LIM

General Manager

SAFEWAY CONSTRUCTION AND SUPPLY
No. 14, Bari, Mangaldan, Pangasinan

Dear Mr. Lim:

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to SAFEWAY
CONSTRUCTION AND SUPPLY that work may proceed on the Retrofitting of Ramos Bridge @
Urbiztondo, Pangasinan, Construction, Repair and Maintenance of Various Roads and Bridges
Fund, PR No. 2017-04-3308, within seven (7) calendar days after the receipt of this notice.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the service under the terms and
conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the space
provided hereunder. Keep one copy and return the other to the Provincial Government of
Pangasinan.

Very truly yours,

HO L ESPINO 111

lacknowledge receipt of this Noticeon Reio= o
Name of the Representative of the Bidder
Authorized Signature





